
NOTICE THAT THE ASSESSMENT ROLL IS OPEN FOR 

EXAMINATION AND OPEN BOOK 
 

Town of Bloomfield, Walworth County, Wisconsin. 

 

Pursuant to s. 70.47(1), Wis. Stats. the assessment roll will be available at the Town Clerk’s 

office during regular business hours after April 14, 2022.  

 

Pursuant to s. 70.45 of Wis. Stats., the Assessor will be available on April 28, 2022 from 

9 a.m. until 1 p.m. for Open Book.  All meetings will take place by phone, email or internet 

video conferencing (Zoom application) rather than conducting in person meetings for your 

safety.  

 

Call Associated Appraisal Consultants, Inc. to schedule an appointment (920) 749-1995 or email 

info.apraz@gmail.com. If the assessor is not available at the time of your call, they will make 

effort to return your call within 24 hours. When leaving a message please provide your name, 

phone number, the Municipality in which the property is located, and the Tax Key Number from 

your assessment notice or tax bill. 

 

Instructional material will be provided at the open book to persons who wish to object to 

valuations under s. 70.47, Wis. Stats.  

 

Notice is hereby given this 7th day of April 2022.  

 

 

Lori Domino, Town Clerk 

Town of Bloomfield 

 

 

 

 

Posted on March 29, 2022 

http://docs.legis.wisconsin.gov/document/statutes/70.45
mailto:info.apraz@gmail.com

